
—CONSTRUCTION NOTICE— 

CLIFF DRIVE SEWER  

REHABILITATION PROJECT 

TENTATIVE CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULE 

Estimated Start Date:    September 2020 
Estimated Completion:  March 2021 
Typical Working Hours:  7:30 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. 

SANTA CRUZ COUNTY 

SANITATION DISTRICT 

SCOPE OF WORK 

Replacement of sanitary sewer pipes, replacement of one cleanout with a new sewer 
manhole, and reconnection of existing laterals. Full street widths will be slurry sealed 
where work occurs, except Cliff and Sea View, which will be paved by the County at 
a later date. 

AFFECTED STREETS 

WHAT TO EXPECT 

QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS? 

At times during the project, residents in the area should expect noise, dust, 
temporary traffic control and detours, and associated traffic delays. Access to 
driveways on streets in the Cliff Drive area may be temporarily blocked during 
construction. In addition, sewer service to properties in the Cliff Drive area may be 
temporarily interrupted during working hours. 
 
Residents in the Cliff Drive area will be given advanced notice prior to any work 
impacting their driveways or sewer service. Access to businesses in the area will be 
maintained throughout each phase of construction. 

Mark Christensen 
Construction Inspection  

(831) 477-3962 
Mark.Christensen@santacruzcounty.us 

See attached Vicinity Map 

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR COOPERATION! 

Elsa Felix-Estrada 
Jr. Civil Engineer 
(831) 454-2160 

Elsa.Felix-Estrada@santacruzcounty.us 




